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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June l, 1981 

Dear Mr. Grambart: 

Thank you for your letter of April 18th concerning the · 
legislation currently before the Congress which would raise 
salaries and establish certain other benefits for air traffic 
controllers. 

In a letter from Mr. Edwin L. Harper, the Deputy Director of 
the Office of Management and Budget, to Congresswoman Mary 
Rose Oakar, Chairwoman of the Subcommittee on Compensation 
and Employee Benefits, U.S. House of Representatives, the 
Administration went on record as being opposed to H.R. 1576. 
This position was taken as a matter of principle. Tbe proposed 
legislation is opposed because it singles out one group of em­
ployees for preferential treatment. Further, it is designed to 
provide compensation and benefit levels out of line with both 
public and private sector compensation standards. 

The Administration is cognizant of its responsibilities both to 
the continued assurance of the nation's air traffic safety and 
to the employees who staff the air traffic control system. We 
remain ready to reach a reasonable and a resp6nsible contract 
settlement with the Professional Air Traffic Controllers Organi­
zation. 

Thank you for your interest in this matter and for sharing your 
thoughts with us. 

Mr. James Grambart 
1400 Oak Avenue 
Lingwood, New Jersey 08221 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
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Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

During the 1980 Presidential campaign President Reagan made a 
speech in my hometown of Kokomo, Indiana. Many people worked 
long and hard in preparation for that campaign stop, including 

~Mr. Be,rnie AmS=;e who is pictured shaking hands with the Presi­
dent in the p ~tograph I have enclosed. 

As a special momenta of President Reagan's visit to Kokomo and 
in recognition of Mr. Ampe's efforts which helped make it a 
success, I would greatly appreciate it if the President would 
sign this photograph. 

Please return the picture to my Washington office and I will 
see to it that Mr. Ampe receives it. 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 

[ / 

lo 
EHH/ms 

Sincerely, 

ELWOOD H. (BUD) HILLIS 
MEMBER OF CONGRESS 



FRASER/ ASSOCIATES 
WASHINGTON COMMUNICATIONS COUNSELORS 

The Honorable 
Michael Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
Office of the President 
The White House 
Washington, DC 

Dear Mike: 

June 1, 1981 

First of all, manv congratulations for the fine job 
underwa~1. If thPre ever were the bP.st example of exemplary 
oublic relations at the highest level, it is the job that this 
White House staff is doing. You deserve 100 plaudits. 

Mike, this is a formal invitation for you to be a keynote 
speaker at the annual meeting of the Public Relations Society of 
America. The planning committee has requested that you serve as 
one of the three major spea~ers the morning of November 10, 1981. 
The Convention will be in Chicago and we expect over 1500 of the 
key communications professionals from across the national at this 
annual meeting. 

This is the one event of the year that is a drawing card for 
all professionals in public relations. We will follow up directly, 
and I am making this request on behalf of the planning committee. 
The other two speakers will be Congressman James Jones and Congress­
man Jack Kemp. 

We will be back in touch with your office to see if you 
would be available for this speaking engagement. I will forward 
further details as they become available. By the way, I am pleased 
that with the superb people already on board at Fraser/Associates 
(now approximately 40) we have added Eleanor Williams, another 
truly loyal person to the Reagan camp. 

EF/ac 

Sincerely, 

'f'aw 
Edie Fraser 
President 

1800 K STREET, N.W., SUITE 1006 • WASHINGTON, D.C. 20006 • (202) 452-1188 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Mr. Huffman: 

It was good of you to take the time to share 
your views on the problems facing the car 
industry with me. It is encouraging to know 
that there are concerned citizens such as 
yourself who are willing to take the time to 
help find solutions to the problems facing 
our nation. You may be sure that your com­
ments and proposals will be given serious 
consideration as the Administration develops 
new policies regarding the automobile industry. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. R. Lloyd Huffman 
President 
Dukes, Inc. 
9060 Winnetka Avenue 
Northridge, CA 91324 

. ...­
/ 

.. · 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Mr. Mapp: 

It was good of you to write and let me know your views and 
proposals with regard to crime in America. 

As you point out in your letter, the rate of crimes against 
persons and property has steadily increased in recent years. 
If allowed to go unchecked, such an expansion of criminal 
activity will have a devastating impact on every aspect of 
our society. 

This Administration is dedicated to substantially reducing 
crime. While under our federal system the primary responsi­
bility for crime control is placed upon the States, we are 
actively exploring new avenues through which the Federal 
government can appropriately act in the fight to deter crime. 

As this Administration moves forward in developing policies 
and programs aimed at detering unlawful activity, you may be 
sure that your suggestions will receive serious consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Robert Mapp 
600 East Ocean Boulevard 
Stuart, FL 33494 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant-to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Mr. Galbraith: 

Thank you for your letter concerning the 
Moneta~y Control Act of 1980. I have 
taken the liberty of forwarding your 
observations and proposals to the Off ice 
of Policy Development £or their informa­
tion arn~ review. 

I app~e:~ate your taking the time to 
share your thoughts on the subject. It 
is encouraging to know that concerned 
citizens like yourself are deeply com­
mitted to improving the quality of life 
for all ~uericans. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

~ 

4 ~fc._ 
£ij;. )hf__ ;?1/r1? 

f~ 

- _ _l __ _ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Mr. Ford: 

It was good of you to take the time to share 
with me your views on tax reform which have been 
embodied in H.R. 2403. 

As I am sure you are aware, this Administration 
is dedicated to reforming the Internal Revenue 
Code so as to provide greater incentives to in­
crease productivity in commerce and industry. 
In line with this goal, we are grateful for the 
suggestions of concerned citizens such as your­
self. You may be sure that as we move forward 
in the area of tax reform, your comments will be 
given serious consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. George E. Ford 
300 Regent Park 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Palm Beach, FL 33480 

·. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Mra and Mrs. Linnig: 

Thank you for your letter concerning 
reform of the Social Security program. 
I am forwarding your observations and 
proposals to the Off ice of Policy 
Development for their information and 
review. I appreciate your taking the 
time to share your thoughts on the 
subject. It is encouraging to know 
that concerned citizens like yourself 
are deeply committed to improving the 
quality of life for all Americans. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. and Mrs. Albert E. Linnig 
343 Avenida Adobe 
San Clemente, CA 92672 

' ···--'"''~···--



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Miss Lloyd: 

Thank you for your recent letter concerning 
the funding of the National Endowment for the 
Arts. You may be sure that in any future 
action concerning the NEA, your views will be 
given serious consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Miss Nancy Lloyd 
83A Delhi Stage 
Oneonta, NY 13820 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

/;/\)) 

,/ 
/ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Mr. Gary: 

It was good of you to take the time to share 
your views with me. I appreciate your sug­
gestions on how this Administration could 
improve upon communicating the President's 
policies and ideas to the public. 

While I would enjoy discussing your ideas 
at length with you, my duties here make it 
impossible for me to do so. However, your 
suggestions will be given serious considera­
tion. Should you care to elaborate on your 
suggestions in writing, I shall be glad to 
respond. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. L .. M. Gary 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

3107 N Street, N.w. 
Washington, D.C. 20007 

-
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 1, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Houk: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
the need for a new Reclamation bill. I ap­
preciate your taking the time to make your 
views known to this Administration. You may 
be sure that they will be given serious 
consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. Ada Houk 
11018 Cox Road 
Patterson, CA 95363 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

,; 

.• 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

· June 1, 1981 

Dear Miss Suarez: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning 
the need for a new Reclamation bill. I ap­
preciate your taking the time to make your 
views known to this Administration. You may 
be sure that they will be given serious 
consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Miss Rosie T. Suarez 
409 South K Street 
Lompoc, CA 93436 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June l, 1981 

Dear Mr. Harding: 

Thank you very much for sending me the 
Beacon newspaper article. That was very 
thoughtful of you. 

I sincerely appreciated your comments on 
the Amtrak and will pass them along to the 
appropriate White House office for their 
information. 

Again, thank you for letter. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. J. Howard Harding 
489 Overwood Road 
Akron, OH 44313 

. . . " ,. i' \ 

' 

' 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Harvey: 

Thank you so much for your nice letter and 
your thoughtfulness in sending the book 
You Can Negotiate Anything. I have glanced 
through the book and am anxiously awaiting 
the time when I can really get into it. 

Again, Mr. Harvey, I appreciate your kindness. 

Mr. Richard Harvey 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

10 Reliance 
Lincolnshire, IL 60056 

-



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1981 

Dear Denny: 

Thanks for your nice note. I am glad to 
see you have settled into something that 
you are enjoying. Both Craig and I are 
busier than when we saw you last, but hope­
fully we are making a contribution. If you 
are ever in town, give us a call. 

Mr. Dennis D. Daily 

Warm regards, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Vice President & General Manager 
Flavor Division 
2526 Baldwin Street 
St. Louis, Missouri 63106 



Rollins Burdick Hunter o'-Northe/n California 1 ~, _____-:G- .-
Insurance Brokers ~ 
7700 College Town D1M, Sune 105, Sacramento, California 95826 t:· 
Telephone 916 929-1234 

Raymond T. Butler 
Executive Vice President 

• 

·June 2, 1981 ~OLLINS BUBPICI( 
HUN.TEI{ 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
4521 Dexter Street 
Washington, D.C., Northwest 20007 

Dear Mike: 

Sorry that I have not written to you sooner to 
·give you an up date as to what is going on with 
Cable here in Sacramento. My last correspondence 
indicates that I wrote to you on April 6th and 
chatted with you on the phone a few days later and 
a few things have happened since our last conversation. 

It looks as if we are still about one year off before 
the award of the franchise and it still looks as if 
our chances are excellent as to the acquisition of 
this major market. Because of the delay, now going 
into its third year, the "price of poker" has gone 
up. Originally, when ATC/McClatchy made their 
initial offering, (about l~ years ago) their numbers 
indicated cost to construct the system somewhere in 
the neighborhood of $40,000,000. This original 
estimate was based on a single cable system and 40 
channels. With inflation, increased cost of 
construction and new state of the art, (102 channels 
and a dual system), equates to a new total cost in 
construction to somewhere in the neighborhood of 
$100,000,000. 

Quite naturally, this is going to change the invest­
ment numbers, for not only the local investors but 
for ATC/McClatchy, which we are currently working on. 

Even with this monumental change, the investment is 
still exciting and the return looks good and I can 
assure you that I am going to invest all that I can 
personally since the basic rule has not changed -
i.e., no investment until the acquisition of the 
franchise. 

Formerly Butler & Company Insurance, Inc. 



----
.. 

We should have everything pretty well finalized as to 
what the changes will be by sometime the first part 
of July. 

There is no way I can explain all this to you in letter 
form and I indicated to you I might be back East some­
time this sunnner. Specifically, I have a speaking 
engagement in Hartford, Connecticut on Wednesday, July 
22nd and Thursday, July 23. I was thinking that I might 
come to Washington Sunday night, Jl.!:ly 19t4_ an<_:!_~d 
£_?rhaps meet with you ..ei.th.~x:_J'.f.Qn§_<:!Y_~~h~--20ili __ pr ___ ',fy_e_s.gay, 
t{__he 21st. I have to be in Hartrord- early evening on --­
Tuesday the 21st. I have a couple of things I want to 
do in Washington when I am there. 

If this is not convenient, I could meet with you on 
Friday, July 24th or Saturday July 25th which would be 
Oft--rlre--tai:t·-entt'--Of my trip to Hartford. 

Why don't you examine those dates and let me know if 
either is convenient and I will go ahead and schedule. 

·---" 
'-,_ 

Bei/ reg::=~) 
~ c::A.___A ~ 
~~ymond~1 

.\ 
RTB,rk ( \ 

· . .....______,! 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1981 

Dear Dr. Parker: 

Thank you for your letters and ideas re­
garding a Think Tank Advisory Group. I 
have taken the liberty of sending your 
letters on to Dr. Martin Anderson, Assis­
tant to the President for Policy Development. 
You should be hearing from his office soon. 

Again, thank you for writing. 

Dr. W. Dale Parker 
Multiple Services 
P.O. Box 246 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Boone, North Carolina 28607 

, , '/( ') 

' 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1981 
' 

Dear Fred: 

Thanks for your recent letter regarding Amtrak. 

The Administration has proposed a reduction in Federal subsidies 
to Amtrak as part of the President's program to cut Federal 
spending and reduce inflation. Amtrak serves a relatively small 
number of travelers. Common-carrier air and bus services, which 
receive much lower Federal subsidies, are available in most of 
the cities served by Amtrak. Large Federal subsidies to Amtrak, 
almost one billion dollars in 1981, cannot be justified under 
these circumstances. 

The Administration has proposed that beginning in 1982 Amtrak 
cover 50 percent of its costs by fares or subsidies other than 
from the Federal Government. We believe that Amtrak can operate 
a national system of passenger trains within the proposed budget, 
which includes at least $150 million for subsidizing service out­
side the Northeast Corridor. Amtrak will have .to raise fares, 
cut expenses and eliminate its least patronized and most unprofit­
able routes to accomplish this objective, but it can be done. The 
train between Seattle and Los Angeles is the best long distance 
train in terms of average ridership. However, in 1980 it required 
over $36 million in Federal subsidy ($67 per passenger). Since 
the ridership is good, a combination of fare increases and expense 
reductions should allow this route to remain in service. These 
proposals and the subsidy reductions are important components in 
the Administration's effort to meet the nation's economic challenges. 

Enclosed is a fact sheet containing some of the reasons for the 
Administration's positicn on Amtrak. 

Enclosure 

Mr. Fred N. Christophel 
8281 Mediterranean Way 
Sacramento, CA 95826 

Sincerely, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Ji;' 3SS / 

.r:-r1 ~' t17 

-



TO: MARTIN ANDERSON 

FROM: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MICHAEL K. DEA VER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

0 Information 

X~ Action 

FOR REPLY. Please furnish me with 
a copy of the response. 

' 



NICHOLAS MAVROULES 

MASSACHUSETTS 

June 2, 1981 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON, o. C. 20515 

Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff and 
Assistant to the President 
The White House Office 
1600 Pennsylvania Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

\ p .. \ 
/\'· :'~ { 

It is my understanding that a decision regarding the 
extention of import relief to the domestic, non-rubber, 
footwear industry is imminent. 

I am convinced that such relief is absolutely essential 
and entirely justified. Without such assistance, the 
industry will be unable to complete its ongoing re­
vitalization and thousands of unskilled workers will 
suffer. 

One hundred twenty-five Members of ~ongress have joined 
me in urging President Reagan to consider the needs of 
this domestic industry. Please take the time to review 
our comments in the enclosed letter and lend us your 
support. 

Sincerely yours, 

Nicholas Mavroules 
Member of Congress 



May 13, 1981 

~ongrcss of tbt ~nfttb 5;tates 
J1ouse of ~epresentatibe' 

RlaSbfngton, iB.~. 205\5 

President Ronald Reagan 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear President Reagan: 

The one-quarter of a million people who depend on the domestic nonrubber 
footwear industry for their jobs are anxiously awaiting your decision 
on the International Trade Commission's recommendation that you extend 
import relief for their industry. We respectfully request that you 
extend the airrent import relief program for an additional three years 
to ensure that the industry has sufficient time to complete its adjustment 
to import competition, thereby safeguarding the remaining jobs in this 
industry. 

In 1977, after two unanimous findings of serious inJury from imports by 
the International Trade Conunission (ITC), two Orderly Marketing Agreements 
(OMA's) were negotiated with Taiwan and Korea. These four year (1977 to 
1981) agreements were accompanied by Presidential authority to control 
imports from non-CMA countries. This authority, however, was not exer­
cised and import surges from other countries totally negated the moderate 
rollback in imports from Taiwan and Korea. In fact, impor_t penetration 
in 1979 rose to record levels, capturing over one-half (Sli) of the 
domestic market. Even in 1980, import penetration levels (48.9~) remained 
higher than pre-CMA levels and the first two months of 1981 show an 
alanning 55% penetration rate. 

Although the domestic footwear industry did not receive the relief promised 
in 1977, the import relief program has hccn successful in reducin~'. the 
rate of import growth and production declines in the footwear industry. 
The industry took full advantage and initiated efforts to adjust to import 
competition. The ITC cited the industry's "considero.blc effort to improve 
its competitive position vis-a-vis imports during the rclfrf period." 
Expenditures on new-plants~ equipment and research aT1d development increased 
substantially. Exports nearly tripled during the import relier period. 
Substantial investment was made in special progrmns des i,gncd to improve 
marketing, productivity and management skills in this long-beleaguered 
industry. Premature termination of import relief at this time will 
jeopardize the gains which have already been made, arrest progress toward 
recovery and undoubtedly increase unemployment in the many small towns and 
rural areas in 38 states which depend on employment generated by the 
domestic footwear industry. 
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The ITC stated that the industry is clearly "adjusting" to import com­
petition, yet all four corrunissioners recognized the need to continue the. 
impo:rt restraints on Taiwan -- the largest foreign supplier of footwear -­
to pennit the completion of this process. 

Only one corronissioner, however, recognized the continuing threat of Korea. 
Tennination of the CMA with Korea would scd ously inhibit, if not halt, 
the adjustment process. Prior to the OMA, Korea had the highest average 
annual growth rate (85%) of all major suppliers of footwear to the U.S.; 
termination of import restraints could result in resLUTiption of this 
phenCJ11enal growth. Moreover, Korea's exports of footwear to the U.S. 
are concentrated in the most import-impacted segment of the domestic 
footwear market -- athletic footwear. Import penetration in the athletic 
market is 68.2% and over 75% of Korea's nonrubber footwear exports fall 
into this category. The ensuing injury, however, would not be limited 
to this segment since athletic footwear is substitutable and competes 
directly with casual foot:wear. Extension of the Korean CMA is clearly 
necessary to safeguard the adjustment process. 

Import relief also must be extended for the full three years permitted by 
law tb ensure that the domestic industry has sufficient time to complete 
the adjustment process and provide the industry with a full four years 
of sustained effective relief promised in 1977. Imports surges seriously 
hampered the adjustment process <luring the initial years or import relief, 
and an extension of the relief progrnm is now ncccssnry to p;1rti:il ly 
remedy the dilatory effects of previous surges. 

To ensure that effective relief is provided during the extension period, 
Presidential authority to control import surges from the nerir1y 70 non-C1'lA 
countries must be exercised as reconuncndecl hy the TTC. -;:;1.i 1 urc to 
exercise this authority when needed seriously disrupted the adjustment 
process during the initial import relief period. 

The history of the domestic footwear industry is well known, Mr. President. 
This import-impacted industry has been in a long period of decline, 
resulting from the rapid growth of imports during the 1960's and 1970's. 
For too long, the domestic industry has suffered because the U.S., as 
verified by the ITC, is the most open footwear market in the world, the 
focal point for world shoe exports. Import relief has given this industry 
the opportunity to reverse this trend. The footwear industry has tc:iken 
full advantage of this opportunity, heginn1ng the adjustment process. A 
full three-year extension of the current import relief p.rogrnm will ;iJlow 
this industry to continue its efforts to adjust to import competition 
and truly recover from the serious injury caused by decades of growing 
imports. This is the purpose of temporary import relief under the ''escape 
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clause" provisions of the Trade Act of 1974. Please do rnit thwart the 
adjustment process envisioned llllder the "escape clause" by prcmnturely 
terminating import relief; extend the current import relief program 
without modification for a final thrt•c rcnrs. 

Sincerely, 

uav1d F. Em~rr,. c:: 
~ . .O.~.="F\). -~ -m Harnmersc I t: M. c. -- · Brian ~J. DomlClly, M.C·. 



Heckler, 

/td_/lZ?.'~ aRer 
Matthew ~inaldo, M.C. 

Roy Dyson, M. C. 

iclJl~ 
William Brodhead, M.C. 

~~ 
-z?~(l_t;? 

Robert A. Ycnm(M.-w 
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Harold C. Hollenbeck, M.C. 

~ 
I 

Bobbi Fiedler, M.C. 

~~ 
Edward MarkeYJM:C: 

--~-?ktli 
Matthew F. McHugh, M.C. · 

~a~ 
tdA. 

Richard A. Gephardt, M.C. 





E. Thomas Coleman, M. C. 

Ike Skelton, M.C. 

~.~. 
Bill Alexander, M.C. 
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:iL1 L< Ji> l l (.·-< .. Li.. ( 
~nte Fascell, M.C. 



(Mew REPUBLICAN ••• 
MONROE COUNTY 

·CONSTITUTIONAL COMMITTEE > 
Mta. Sps. Drive Reeiers 

.P.Q, Qgx &8 Swif:t"'ater, Penna. 183f°.9_ 

COUNTY CHAIRMAN 
PAUL BRENN 

Mr. Micaael Deaver 
Waite Heuse 
Was:i.ia1tea, DC 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

717-atl i'il.r 629-24<>' ' 
Juae 2,1981 

THANK YOU fer perseaal ietter rec'i. Yeu kave n• idea aew W~LCOME it wasl 

At al• ?O, I seem te 'sease' t:i.iacs ••• please see cepy •f letter te Sears• 

T:i.is Pattersen Strate1y Letter teucaes suc:i. pertiaeat tepica, I waatei yeu 
te aave it, te TRY aai fiai time te reai tareuca. It 8 eems t• sive me aa ever­
view I tail te set frem aewapapera. Bepe yeu weuli fin& it werta tae tiae. 

I ceatiaually ask 'Hew are taiaca c•i•c'• Tae answer is invaria9ly ene •f 
ieem - fiaancially- •• matter if peer, miiile class, er 9usinessmen. Meat are 
quick t• 9lame tae 9aakiac aystea. We ceulaa't acree ••re. 

Respectfully ye~ ~ 
(/~ 
Paul Brena 

REGISTER AND VOTE CONSTITUTIONAL 



Sears 
~1uaker Plaza 
~trcudabur~,~a. 18360 

Dear Mauager: 

June 2,1981 

.t;nclo::;ed r,lease find marked copy of the Uni tea Stat._,s Ceneti tution. 

Today wa/'3 SHOCK!4D at View Kent Mall ntore, Scranton, 45 mileR ~,way. 'l'he 
red phene for Cataleg infe. was picked up to ask if wire fencing came in 500' 
rells. The operator~ ~imply weuld net, repeat JU2%._answer my question until I 
t•ld her who I was. Refusing this, she 8a4cerecf1ife fer my ph•ne number. Want­
inc to get an answer, I gave it. In an INSTANT, she came 8nck with my copplete 
name and a'-ress! New, we have nethin~ to hiie, aut this is in violatien of a 
CONSTITUTIONAL LAWl I was SBOCUDS 

People have left a phone numDer for me to call back- without givinc a name 
or address. I now knew h•w to ~et it AGAINST THEIR WILL-- ceur•esy ef Sears! 

Please write me as seen as cenvenient that eur cemplete tile has been tetally 
deleted from yeur •cemmunistic-style' records, and cuarantee me that neene will 
ae aale to 1aller Alt? data en our family kenceferth. 

lew, perhaps, yeu uneerstand why we, as a natien, sheuld NOT, under ANY 
Circumstances, ~ubmit to a 'citizens NUMBERING' system, as i* now aeinc prepesedl 

Y•ur meth•• of doinc ausiness has fallen in our epiaion1 to a new low. 

Yours truly, 
/ //; 

f/ // l l ? Ccct:~/ />:-c/ [_/ 7-~1 C 
Paul Brenn 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Balfour: 

Thank you for your recent letter. You have my most 
sincere apology for the delay in your receipt of our 
invitation to President Reagan's inauguration. 

This Administration is dedicated to reversing the down­
ward trends of the past. We hope to rebuild our defense 
capabilities, both militarily and diplomatically, and to 
revitalize our economy. In so doing we hope to strengthen 
the position of the United States and her allies through­
out the world. 

The President and I deeply appreciate your support and 
friendship and hope that our future actions will justify 
your faith in us. 

With best wishes. 

Mr. David Balfour 
Fornalutx 
Mallorca, Spain 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

/11 /(_/) 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1981 

Dear Dot: 

I hope the attached is helpful for your 
event next December and I am sorry that 
it took so long from this end. 

Best regards, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the 

President/Deputy 
Chief of the White 
House Staff 

Mrs. Dot Vannersofi 
607 Houston Avenue 
Houston, Texas 77007 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1981 

MEMORANDUM FOR MICHAEL K. DEAVER I ,,,,...-/ A ' ~ 
FROM: JOSEPH W. CANZERI y (t .. i~"ilJ 

0 
SUBJECT: DINNER WITH SENATOR DANFORTH 

Jim Cannon spoke with me this morning and advised me to let 
you know that you and Carolyn will be receiving an invitation to 
have dinner with Senator and Mrs. Danforth. 

During this dinner, Senator Danforth will probably discuss 
his interest in a variety of world hunger programs. He will also 
probably seek Mrs. Reagan's support of these programs thru you. 
The program he would like Mrs. Reagan's participation in is located 
in Africa. 

Thank you very much. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Dear Mr. Ambassador: 

Thank you for your letter of May 15 concerning the possi­
bility of a call on President Reagan by President Kyprianou 
when he will be in this country to address the United Nations 
General Assembly. 

I am afraid that it will not be possible this September for 
President Reagan to receive President Kyprianou. It will be 
an extremely busy month for the President and, much as he 
would like to meet your President, it will simply not be 
feasible at that time. Since both our Presidents will be in 
office for some time to come, I am sure they will be able to 
meet one another at some other time. 

I am happy to hear from the State Department that there are 
prospects for real progress on the intercommunal negotiations 
on Cyprus in the near future. The United States strongly 
supports this progress. We all look forward to the time 
that Cypriots of all backgrounds will live together in peace. 

His Excellency 
Andrew J. Jacovides 
Ambassador of Cyprus 
2211 R Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1981 

Dear Mr. Massey: 

What a nice surprise to receive your note 
about someone in the White House doing some­
thing right. 

I have passed it on to the President. 

Many thanks for your thoughtfulness. 

Mr. Toby Massey 
The Associated Press 
2021 K Street, N.W. 
Room 606 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff . 

Washington, D.C. 20006 . 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

\".' /". S H I N G T 0 N 

June 3, 1981 

Gentlemen: 

Thank you for sending the book South 
Africa 1980/l. 

I appreciate your thoughtfulness. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Office of the ,Minister 
South African Embassy 
3051 Massachusetts Ave., N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20008 
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